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                                                                                                    Tuesday 25th June 2019  
 
Dear Year 6 and Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to my previous letter, we are all booked for our special meal at the 
Dirty Bottles in Alnwick for Tuesday 9th July at 6pm. (This is the same day as 
our beach trip.) They have kindly agreed to reserve the booth area to the left 
of the main entrance just for us. Please can the children meet me there at 6pm 
– I will meet you just inside the main door. If you could please return to collect 
your child from the restaurant at 7:30pm. Please note: the children have 
already made their food selections in school.  
 
Could you please complete the slip below so I know who will be collecting your 
child from the restaurant. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Mrs Fletcher 
 

Year 6 Leavers Meal 9th July 

Pupil Name ___________________________________ 
 

 I agree to drop my child off at The Dirty Bottles for 6pm on 9th July. 

 I will collect my child at 7:30pm. 

 
My child will be collected by ______________________________ 
Contact number: _______________________________________ 

 
Signed: _______________________ 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


